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You will be reading this after
Christmas so I hope you all had a
merry �me and I wish you a very

Happy, Healthy and Peaceful New Year

I also want to mention our own
forthcoming events at The Scot�sh
Hall.. Firstly, of course we have our
traditional Hogmanay Party on 31st
December. We are working hard to
make this a great fun night, with
games, dancing, a variety of
entertainment, and a buffet supper.
There will as always, be a toast to the
New Year when the bells ring, so if
possible, please come along and bring
family, friends and neighbours, as
many as possible, the more the
merrier. Everyone is welcome and I
look forward to seeing you there.

We have a variety of Thursday
morning events coming up and even if
you just want coffee, or a cup of tea
and a chat with friends, that is always
available too.
Our Monday dance class is also going
well and everyone is welcome to join
us there too. Hope to see you soon

Love Maisie

CHRISTMAS COFFEE MORNING
Most people had on their Christmas jumpers, the
tree looked lovely all decorated for Christmas, and

the Hall too.

The Hamper was won by Maisie and another
smaller one by Wendy. John played the piano for
carols to be sung and a very pleasant morning was
had …with coffee, warm mince pies …good friends

and Christmas Carols.

THE CHRISTMAS PARTY 14th Dec

Hello
again

Everyone

The party started with a fun dance led by Irene… Then
followed a table quiz, ‘magic’, and team games, all great fun

organised by Iain and Veronica. There were refreshments and
more dancing and the evening ended singing our tradi�onal

12 Days of Christmas si�ng round the piano… led by Charlie…
who’s hat could sing very well too.!!



Programme for JANUARY 2024
------------------------------------------
Mon 8th Dance Classes in Hall

reconvene at 7.30 pm
Thus 11 Coffee Morning in Hall

10.30am
Thus 18th Baggo with Jacquie

10.30 am
Thus 25th BURNS NIGHT
in the Hall … 6.30 for 7pm

Black Tie event
£25… In advance only

…The Cow jumped over the Moon …
The little dog laughed to see such fun and the dish

ran away with the spoon. So…. It’s all true !!

PS “Hey diddle diddle”.…the cat and the fiddle…HAPPY NEW YEAR

SEE YOU SOON

<< PICS
from the
PAST …
Fiona,

when she
worked at

the
Nuffield
Hospital
& met
Eddie
Howe,

manager
then of
Bmth

Football
team,

when he
came to

open
their new
MRI clinic

More pictures from the Christmas Party >> < Paul > ….who
always takes

such good
photos of us…
so made sure
we had some

of him too.

Below………… All the J’s…………..
Joan Jean Jenny… Jan & James

Time for a
‘cuppa’

Above

Iain
performs
“magic”
on stage
with Jan

Maise presents Irene
with a thank you gi�

from us all for teaching
us the country dancing.

>>
Alex too received a

gift from us all for his
work with the Monday

Dance Class
Despite our serious
faces… it was fun…

. …..

Christmas Zoom

Quiz and chat


